
   
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Ajax Public Library Main Branch opens as Temporary 
Warming Centre  

 
29 January 2021—Ajax Public Library has opened their Main Branch to act as a Temporary Warming 
Centre as the Region enters an extreme cold weather alert.   
 
Beginning Friday, January 29, the Main Branch will have limited capacity to offer a reprieve from the 
elements for those in need. The Temporary Warming Centre will be open from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 
p.m. this Friday, Saturday, and Sunday (January 29 – 31). 
 
Masks are required for all visitors to the Temporary Warming Centre.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More information about Library services during lockdown can be found on the Library’s website at 
www.ajaxlibrary.ca or by contacting Main Branch at 905-683-4000 ext. 8813. For updates, be sure to 
follow the Library on Facebook, Twitter, or Instagram. 
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Kiley Percy 
Coordinator of Marketing and Communications 
905-683-4000 ext. 8819 
kiley.percy@ajaxlibrary.ca  
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